
Flat River Group Recalls Children’s Bicycles Due to Crash and Injury Hazards 
 
Recall Date: 01 February 2024 
 
Description: Flat River Group is voluntarily recalling HolaBelle NextGen 10-inch, 12-inch, 16-inch, and 20-inch 
children’s bicycles due to Violation of Federal Safety Regulations for Bicycles. For more information, please visit the 
CPSC website.

 
The following items were sold at The Exchange: 

Product Color UPC Sample Image 
NEXTGEN 10” CHILDREN'S BIKE 

BLACK 

850003906416 

 

NEXTGEN 12” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906164 

NEXTGEN 16” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906355 

NEXTGEN 20” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906317 

NEXTGEN 10” CHILDREN'S BIKE 

BLUE 

850003906256 

 

NEXTGEN 12” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906157 

NEXTGEN 16” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906126 

NEXTGEN 20” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906300 

NEXTGEN 10” CHILDREN'S BIKE 
RED 

850003906263 

 

NEXTGEN 12” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906058 

NEXTGEN 16” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906119 

NEXTGEN 20” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906386 

NEXTGEN 10” CHILDREN'S BIKE 

PINK 

850003906270 

 
NEXTGEN 16” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906294 

NEXTGEN 12” CHILDREN'S BIKE 

PURPLE 

850003906348 

 
NEXTGEN 20” CHILDREN'S BIKE 850003906324 

 

Hazard: The bicycles do not meet U.S. safety standards for bicycles, posing crash and injury hazards to children. The 
10-inch, 12-inch, and 16-inch bicycles are equipped with hand brakes but no footbrakes. The 20-inch bicycles are not 
equipped with a chain guard and the pedals do not come with reflectors. Federal regulations require bicycles with seat 
heights that measure at or below 25 inches to be equipped with foot brakes and require a full coverage chain guard, 
intended to prevent entrapment of clothing or body parts. 
 
Remedy: Consumers should immediately take the recalled bikes away from children, stop using them, and contact 
the firm for instructions on returning the bicycles for a full refund. 
 
Incidents/Injuries: To date, no injuries have been reported.  

 
Sold at: The Exchange and other retailers. 
 
Consumer Contact: Flat River Group toll-free at 833-857-1010 anytime, or online at www.Flatrivergroup.com/nextgen-
recall/ or www.Flatrivergroup.com and click on “Recall” at the top of the page for more information. 
 
Manufacturer: Flat River Group 
 
Recall #: 24-007 
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